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Proposed rezoning in Glenora
 

February 22, 2017

You are invited to an open house about a proposed rezoning located at 13923-102 Ave NW in the Glenora
neighbourhood.

Date: Wednesday, March 1, 2017
Time: 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.
Open House Location: St. Vincent Catholic Elementary School, Gymnasium, 10530 - 138 Street NW

The proposal is to rezone the site from Single Detached Residential Zone to a Site Specific Development
Control Provision, to allow for the development of a four unit row house, with a maximum height of 10 meters.
Onsite parking will be provided in attached garages with access from the rear lane.  

This is a second opportunity to attend an open house to learn about the proposal from the City of Edmonton
and the applicant. The proposed rezoning has not changed from the information provided at the open house
meeting held on January 19, 2017. Feedback from the open house will be summarized in a report to City
Council before they make their decision on the rezoning.

For more information: 

edmonton.ca/PublicInvolvementCalendar

Media contact: 

Lisa Sobchyshyn
Communications Advisor
Development Services, Sustainable Development
 780-442-7192
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